November 3, 2012

Dear Friend,

We hope that you, your family, employees and their families made it through Hurricane Sandy without injury. The pictures we are seeing on the news are truly horrific and I am sure are just a small glimpse of the way things truly are on the ground.

Printing Industries Alliance has had an outpouring of concern expressed from Association members in unaffected areas of New Jersey, New York and Pennsylvania as well as printers from across the country. Many of them are offering to provide assistance if you need support to produce product and keep a customer happy. All are pledging to complete the work in fairness and to do all they can to assist you in preserving your client relationships.

If you have lost power, had your building damaged by wind, or been flooded, and need assistance connecting with someone who can help – let us know. I can be reached at the Amherst, NY Office:

(800) 777-4742 or (716) 691-3211 (716) 983-3826 (Tim Freeman cell) or email to tfreeman@pialliance.org

Our New Jersey office is closed at this time of this writing, due to lack of power and phone service, but you can contact Vicki Keenan through the Amherst office.

Give us a call if you need: assistance placing your work, helping dealing with your insurance company, direction accessing FEMA or other government assistance, or just need someone to commiserate with. We are here to help! Call or email 24/7.

Very truly yours,

Timothy Freeman

President